
Mr and Ms Ben and Barbara Jones 
Kinoud Lodge 
Hollywood 
B all y b o u gh a 1 
Co. Dublin 

20th July, 2011 WO12943 

An Ghniomhaireorht urn Choomhriij Coinhrhooil 

Review of a Waste Licence re: lurpliy Environineiital Hollywood 
Hollywood Great, Nam Head,The Naul, County Dublin. 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru. Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastat Chaislean Bhaile Sheain 
Contae Loch Garman, Eire 

T t353 53 916 0600 
F: t353 53 916 0699 
E info@epa.ie 
W .  wwwepa ie 

LoCall. 1890 33 55 99 

iiiiited at 

Dear Mr and Ms Jones 

I am to refer to your letter of 14/07/20 1 1, received on 19/07/20 1 1, in  relation to /the 
review of a waste licence reference number WO 129-03, by Murphy Environmental 
Hollywood Ltd., in respect of a facility at Murphy Environmental Hollywood Limited, 
Hollywood Great, Nags Head, The Naul, County Dublin. 

I ani to advise that your letter will be treated as a submission and will be taken into 
account when determining the review, in accordance with the Waste Management Acts, 
1996 to 201 1 ,  and Article 15 of the relevant Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations. 

The application and associated correspondence, including acknowledgements, 
notifications and gcneral correspondence are available to view on the Agency Website 
at www.epa.ie. You may also make fui-ther submissions on this application on the 
Agency’s website. 

You are advised to refer to the website for inforination on the progress of the 
application. The Agency will write to you to inforin you of its proposed decision on the 
review in due course. 

Please direct any further col-respondence in relation to this matter to Administration, 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, Environmental Protection Agency, 
Headquarters, P.O. Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford. 

Yours sincerely, 

/ 

Joe Reilly 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


